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Announcement 

March 29, 2023 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that under the provisions of Village Law, 3-301, Consolidated Laws of New 

York, this Official Notice serves as notification that a resolution was adopted at the Village Board 

meeting on March 28, 2023 to authorize the dissolution of the Village Court of Greenwich and 

abolish the position of Village Justice effective April 1, 2024 at the end of the current Justice term.  

Under said provision, such a resolution is subject to a permissive referendum. Action under this 

resolution will be held in suspense for 30 days in order to allow a petition to be signed by no less 

than 20 percent of registered voters protesting this action and calling for a vote of approval or 

disapproval. If no petition is filed during this 30-day period, the resolution will be acted on with the 

presumption of approval and any protest will be rejected as untimely. 

Jane Dowling 

Village Clerk 
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